
My Dear Ynez,

The bearer of this letter is Lucretia de Sarvos, a Naga and the 
Signeura of the Carta Bilancia.  I do not know her as well as I 
would like, but her predecessor, Roberta Bilancia, was a dear friend 
and client of mine.  I owe it to his memory to make introduction for 
a member of his guild; and I would be delighted if you could listen 
to her story, and treat her with kindness.

In this act, may my own Reckoning to the Carta Bilancia be clear.

I sincerely hope to make it to Anvil for the Masquerade of the 
Reaper this year - I haven't danced in months.

Happy New Year, dearheart.

ALS

Cardinal Ynez of the Church of the Little Mother.



To: Maestro Nicollo, of the Four Rivers Theatre.

The bearer of this letter is one Lucretia de Sarvos, a Naga and the
Signeura of the Carta Bilancia.  I will admit, that I do not know 
her as well as I would like, but her predecessor, Roberta Bilancia, 
was a trusted client of mine.  I owe it to his memory to make fair 
introduction for a member of his Carta.  I would be delighted if you 
could listen to her story, and treat her with kindness.  I offer this 
advantage to you and your friends in recognition of your assistance 
with previous matters; and in this act, may my own Reckoning to the
Carta Bilancia be clear. 

SincerelyYours,

Andre Lazzi di Sarvos

Maestro Niccolo of the Four Rivers Theatre



To:  The Children of the Night Market,

In recognition of your recent assistance, I offer this advantage to 
you, in the hope that it may go some way to settling the Dead 
Reckoning between us.   The bearer of this letter is one Lucretia de 
Sarvos, a Naga and the Signeura of the Carta Bilancia – a 
reckoner's guild in Sarvos.  I do not know her as well as I would 
like, but her predecessor, Roberta Bilancia, was a trusted client of 
mine, back in the day. I owe it to his memory to make fair 
introduction for a member of his Carta.  I would be delighted if you 
could listen to her story, and treat her with kindness.

I hope you are well, and that Fortune smiles upon you.  

Yours, in Virtue,
Andre Lazzi di Sarvos.

The Carta Noturno, Anvil


